
 
 
 

ACADEMY’S RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
 
Our bi-annual blood drive this year will be held from 1:00 to 6:00 on Friday, October 14, 2016. 
Appointments can be made every 15 minutes from 1:00 to 5:45pm. In order to try to avoid long waits, we 
will limit the number of appointments that can be made for any 15-minute slot to four, so if you are able 
to be somewhat flexible in the time you can come (any time between 1:30 and 2:30, for example), please 
indicate that on the form. We will confirm your appointment time prior to the day. 
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